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As a rural Oregon resident, I do not agree with HJR201 It alters our constitution 

allowing this beautiful state to become more Communist than American. We the 

people still have the right to have a say in the governing of this State and I personally 

don't want to lose that. This State is in enough trouble as it is without adding more 

governmental control on our lives. I am retired and living on a fixed income. Our 

taxes are already the highest in the nation and don't want to have to make the 

decision of whether to eat or pay my taxes. 


